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Here we are with just a few weeks left. I have had a wonderful year with the students and have appreciated all their hard work. These students hold a special place with me and I wish them all the very best life can offer. 

We are finishing up our final units over the next couple of weeks. It will be busy as June brings a few extra activities and events as well. I have outlined important dates below. 

June 7th - Marigold Planting/ Saint John Public Library Presentation
June 8th - Guidance presentation - Transition to Middle School/ Jump Rope for Heart Event
June 13th - Visit to River Valley Middle School
June 15th - Field Trip to Rockwood Park and Aquatic Centre
June 19th - Inglewood's Talent Show
June 20th - Fun Day
June 21st - Grade 5 Closing at 1:00 pm/ Last Day of School

I would like to thank you for your support over the year. I wish all the students and families a wonderful, safe, summer vacation. I look forward to hearing the students' successes and accomplishments as they head to the next chapter of their education at River Valley Middle School.

Our classroom website address is http://www.mrskellyclassroom.weebly.com
Warm Regards, 

Denise Kelly
